[bookmark: _GoBack]Coming in 2017: Carbon Footprint Awareness
Each month leading to Earth Day, the Climate Action Group will lead UUCF members in focusing on reducing one aspect of our own carbon footprints. 
[image: Image result for footprint]January – ENERGY
	How can you reduce energy consumption in your home?
February – FOOD 
What food choices can improve the environment?
March – TRANSPORTATION 
	How can we change our transportation to reduce carbon output?
April – STUFF WE BUY
	What are ways to cut our consumption and increase recycling?
Join us! The Climate Action Group meets first and third Wednesdays
7:30 pm to 8:30 pm in the Social Hall (basement) in the UUCF Program Building.
Learn more: uucf.org/social-justice/social-action-groups/cag/
For parents: More and more people today know that climate change is real, is caused by people, and is hurting people and the web of life right now. We know that our actions as individuals, families, congregations, businesses – and yes, even governments – can make a difference. Now we at UUCF, with joyful spirits, will share ways to be a part of this important work together.
The UUCF Climate Action Group members invite you and your whole families to play this sticker game. We especially like to have your children ask questions of the adults, asking what each of us is doing to make this a safer, healthier place for them to grow up in. We hope that a lot of the discussion will focus on steps we are already taking to reduce our carbon footprint (the children and you get stickers for that) and we ask each of us pledge a new action, small or big. Your children will get stickers to put on Big Carbon Footprints in each RE classroom, and you will get stickers to place on the Big Foot in the Commons. 
[image: UUCF Climate Action Group

][image: ]

image1.jpeg




image2.emf
 

UUCF Climate Action Group    


image3.png




